Hannigan, Edith@BOF

From: Jim <homegrown53@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 1:44 PM
To: Hannigan, Edith@BOF

Subject: Re: CalVTP Final PEIR Notice

Warning: this message is from an external user and should be treated with caution.
and it sucks

Jim Wells
541 968 8035

Hello, NSA and other snoops of all trump suits! Auto-place it where the sun don't shine, ya' scurvy dawgs.

From: Hannigan, Edith@BOF <edith.hannigan@bof.ca.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 10:22 AM

To: Slaton, Jeffrey@BOF <Jeffrey.Slaton@bof.ca.gov>
Subject: CalVTP Final PEIR Notice

Good morning,

A Final PEIR, including responses to comments, has been prepared for the California Vegetation Treatment Program
(CalVTP). It is available online at https://bof.fire.ca.gov/projects-and-programs/calvtp/.

Thank you.

Edith Hannigan

Land Use Planning Program Manager
Board of Forestry and Fire Protection
PO Box 944246

Sacramento, CA 94244-2460

(916) 862-0120
(916) 653-0989 fax
edith.hannigan@bof.ca.gov
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